
I am a Central Oregon local, and consumer of local, pasture-raised goat and lamb meat exclusively.  My health depends upon the 
quality of product grown and raised by folks I personally know here and whom I am willing to pay extra for their meat.  The pushback 
dates for their processing for the coming year is several months ahead.  Support of this grant will make a big difference for our local 
meat-producers as well as my family and many families I know who depend upon them for our health and wellness.  Thanks.


